Subject: 07/19/0200/F

Good Evening,
I am writing to object the proposed development on 90 Cuffley Hill.

The situation with the amount of residential development on Goffs Lane and Cuffley Hill is getting our of
control.

I live on Goffs Lane and the amount of increased traffic, pollution and disruption is at an all time high.

There 1s simply not enough infrastructure to cater for this level of development in regards, roads, school
allocation, local gp surgery, etc.

Also for the residents who live on Goffs Lane, we are being completley disregarded by the council.

The level of traffic that will be present on Goffs Lane in the near future if more developments are approved
will result in gridlock for large parts of the day.

This is not including the disruption and temporary traffic lights during construction phases.
Are the council not evaluating this when considering new developments or are they choosing to ignore this?

A development has already just been built very close to this proposed one. You then have the new redrow,
countryside, the inex proposal, and the wheelwrights site.

Surely this is enough of an increase for a such a small radius?



I will await your response.

Mr S Vaccaro
647 Goffs Lane
Goffs Qak
EN75HF



